
Town of Seabrook Island 
Public Safety Committee 

Meeting Minutes 
October 11, 2021 

 
The Public Safety Committee (PSC) met Monday, October 11, 2021, and was 
called to order shortly after 10:00 AM via videoconference.  Attending the 
meeting were Chair Councilman Goldstein.  Committee members attending 
included Frank Farfone, Ed Maher, and Elizabeth Murphy. Town 
Administrator Joe Cronin and Town Consultant Scott Cave also attended. The 
agenda for the meeting is attached. 
 
Mr. Cronin confirmed that notice of the meeting had been posted and other 
requirements of the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act were satisfied 
so far as he knew. 
 
1. It was noted that no PSC meeting was held on September 13, 2021, due 

to lack of a quorum. 
 

2. Approval of minutes from August 9, 2021, meeting. 
 
 
3. First review of TOSI Disaster Recovery Council Hurricane Exercise 
 
The Town received an After-Action Report for the DRC Hurricane Exercise 
developed by the Town’s Consultant Scott Cave.  The PSC did a first review 
of the report.  The report contained 17 items that were noted as “Hurricane 
Exercise Improvement Plan”.  Items 1 through 4 and 8, 13 & 14 were 
reviewed.  They were: 
 
1. Resident Communications 
2. Satellite Phones 
3. RV Command Center 
4. Hotel Reservations 
8. Town Official “Back-ups” 
13. Professional Communications 
14. Election Options 

 
The PSC made comments regarding the above items and the item was 
assigned for follow-up. 
 
The remaining items (5, 6, 7, 9, 10 ,11,12, 15, 16 & 17) the committee 
considered more appropriate that other DRC members be involved in the 
response.  Specifically, many of the response involved SIPOA and required 
their input. 
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The PSC determined that a full meeting of the DRC would be useful to 
address many of the items.   
 
4. Town Administrator  
 

No items brought forward. 
 
Next meeting: Regular Meeting November 8, 2021, at 10 am 
   
Meeting Adjourned 

 
The meeting was adjourned shortly before 11:30 am



 


